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DISCOUNT ON XTS-1500 

NON-PUBLIC-SAFETY RADIO 

OCTOBER 11TH, 2012 

An improvement to Motorola’s state contract pricing, and a temporary sales promotion 

has resulted in the lowest price we’ve seen yet for the Motorola XTS-1500 Model 1.5 

portable radio. 

RADIO DETAILS 

This radio is commonly used by our public works and utility agencies. It would also be 

suitable for government administration, school districts and public transit users. 

This radio is physically smaller than the XTS-5000 used by public safety, and is not 

capable of holding the larger template of channels and talkgroups needed to 

interoperate with neighboring law enforcement, fire and EMS agencies.  

For non-public-safety agencies, it works well, holding the three zones of BRICS talkgroups 

and three zones of national mutual aid channels that comprise the template they need. 

CURRENT PROMOTION 

Motorola has a $200 per radio discount available, expiring November 15
th

 2012. 

This brings the per radio cost to: $1,189.80 

The $1,189 price includes the radio and the software options needed to operate on our 

system, as well as the battery, programming and engraving. 

OPTIONS: Single-unit chargers, multi-unit (six radios) chargers, and vehicular chargers are 

an option and not included in the above price. 

Single Charger  $123.75 

Multi-Charger  $591.00 

Vehicular Charger $292.50 (installation not included) 

See the attached quote for more information. 

MORE INFORMATION 

For information on joining and using the BRICS 800MHz system as a non-public-safety 

user, see: http://butlersheriff.org/radio/about/join-brics/ 

Use the contact information below for any questions. 

http://butlersheriff.org/radio/about/join-brics/

